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Donation Needs 

Turning Point depends upon the generosity of the community for many of our operational needs as well as personal 

items for our clients. Because the needs at Turning Point are ever changing, we encourage you to consider monetary 

donations or gift cards if possible. These donations give Turning Point the most flexibility in meeting day to-day needs. 

Donations are accepted by appointment only at our Administrative Office, located at 11019 US-14 in Woodstock, 

Monday thru Thursday 9am - 7pm, and Friday 9am – 12pm 

We are currently in need of the following new and unused items: 

Gift Cards: 

- Walmart 

- Jewel 

- Aldi 

- Uber 

- Gas Cards 

Toiletries: 

- Baby Wipes 

- Diapers Size 3+ 

- Shaving Razors 

- Shampoo/Conditioner 

- Deodorant 

- Pads and Tampons 

Non-Perishable Food: 

- Skillet Meals 

- Cereal/Oatmeal 

- Canned Fruit & Vegetables 

 

- Flour & Sugar 

- Peanut Butter & Jelly 

- Pasta & Pasta Sauce 

- Cookies/Crackers 

- Granola Bars 

- Kid’s Snacks 

- Oils & Spices (salt) 

- Coffee/Shelf-Stable Creamer 

Household Products: 

- Paper Towels 

- Toilet Paper 

- Facial Tissues 

- Clorox Wipes 

- Tall Kitchen Garbage Bags 

- Toilet Bowl Cleaner 

- Laundry Detergent 

- Laundry Softener

Unfortunately, due to space constraints, as well as health and sanitation standards, there are certain items we cannot 

accept at Turning Point, Inc. Please consider donating these items to other community organizations: 

• Clothing, Shoes, or Accessories 

• Expired/Opened Food and Personal Care Items 

• Baby Items (Car Seats, Cribs, Playpens, Formula) 

• Over the Counter Medications 

• Handmade Quilts and Blankets 

• Toys and Stuffed Animals 

• Pre-made “Care Bags” 

• TV’s or Electronic Equipment 

• Travel/Hotel Size Toiletries 

• Furniture and Mattresses 

For donation questions, please contact Mallory Breutzmann at mbreutzmann@turnpt.org or by calling (815) 338-8081 
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